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DRILLING PERMIT APPROVED 
TAYLOR RANCH URANIUM PROJECT 

 
Black Range Minerals Limited (ASX: BLR and the “Company”) 
is pleased to advise that Fremont County’s Board of 
Commissioners today unanimously approved, by way of a 3-0 
vote, the Company’s application to conduct further exploration 
drilling activities at its 100% owned Taylor Ranch Uranium 
Project in Colorado, USA.  
 
Over the next fortnight the Company will work with the Fremont 
County to reach agreement on conditions for which approval is 
contingent, including such things as controlling traffic, providing 
reports of compliance, and maintaining agreements for water. The 
Company is very confident that it will be able to resolve these 
issues amicably. 
 
Fremont County’s Board of Commissioners shall make a final 
decision on the conditions of the exploration permit at its 
scheduled July 8, 2008 meeting, providing time for public 
comment.   
 
The Company is very pleased with this outcome and looking 
forward to continued work with the county and the community.  
 
Preparations have commenced to resume drilling shortly after the 
County’s Board meeting on July 8. 
 
 
 
Mike Haynes 
Managing Director 

 


